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Regulatory Update - Thailand 
Draft UWB standard issued in Thailand 

 

The National Broadcasting and Telecommunications Commission (NBTC) of Thailand have 

issued a draft standard for Ultra Wideband Devices operating in the 1.6 - 10.6 GHz frequency 

range. This is open for public consultation until 31st January 2018. 

 
A full copy of the draft (in Thai language only) is available on the NBTC website below: 

http://www.nbtc.go.th/News/ข่าวรบัฟังความคดิเห็น/28642.aspx. 

 

Any comments must be submitted to NBTC by 31st January 2018 via any of the following 

channels: 

  
  1) Email: spectrum@nbtc.go.th 

  2) Fax: 02271 3518 

  3) Registered Mail to the following address: 

      Office of the National Broadcasting Commission (NBTC) 

      87 Phaholyothin Road Soi 8 (Breeze) 

      Samyan, Phayathai 

      Bangkok 10400 

 
PCS will continue to monitor all developments and further updates will be provided once 

additional information is obtained. 

 
For additional information on the above article please contact: 
 
PCS Regulatory Team 
Email: regulatory.updates@productcompliancespecialists.com 
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